| have created an Ageing in Place Board consisting of residents,
local stakeholders and Moorside councillors. This is where most of
the decisions about the project will be discussed and developed
together - this is due to go live in September.

We successfully delivered our first project on the 26th June,
Moorside Memories which we had 11 residents attend who shared
old photos and memories and over the next few weeks we will be
creating a booklet from this.

Future plans:

Our next project is the Micro Residency Observing Moorside
starting on the 21st July.

We have also partnered with a local volunteering group Friends of
Chesham Wood to overcome an issue raised which was a lack of
resting areas in Chesham Woods and Walkers Field. So, we are
looking to fund benches for the area to make it accessible for all
ages to enjoy a walk around the woods.
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